

Newsletter: September, 2016 www.ArtistGuildShrewsbury.com

Next Meeting: Monday, September 12, 6:45:

Gwen Chasan will demonstrate her abstract painting style on Yupo paper. http://www.gwenchasan.com/

People's Choice Awards:

On April 18, at Southgate will be the next movie night. Details to be announced. The vote for people's choice was tallied after the Sprinkler Factory show. There was a two-way tie for first place, (with 11 votes each), between Evelyn Abasciano and Pam Provo. It was a three way tie for 2nd place (8 votes each): Jackie Stein, Elaine Milosz and Melissa Maglio.

October Salon Night:

Please let Sue know if you would like to host the salon night for October.

If members want to donate artwork for St. Mary Family festival contact Kimberly Anderson at StMaryFamFestival@gmail

Steering Committee:

Chairperson: Sue Fleishman Co-Chair: Fern Nissim

Membership & Treasury: Chris

Anderson

Programs Chair: Bob Wilson Website & Publicity: Joseph

Rice

Secretary: Lori Aberg Newsletter: Jenn Falcon Member at Large: Ralph

Parente

Exhibits Co-Chair: Cindy Staub Exhibits Co-Chair: Melissa

Maglio

Opening for the Library Show:

The Shrewsbury Public Library will open on September 6th, but the grand opening will be during The Spirit of Shrewsbury Fall Festival on September 21st, at 11:00 AM. The AGS reception for the Shrewsbury Library display will be in October and plans are being made - stay tuned.

Now showing:

At the Credit Union: "Mulligan's Stew" Artist's choice, two of the artist's best works: to September 27.

At Saint Vincent Medical Group: Third Show works by Elaine, Liz, Melissa, Joseph Cindy, Fern and Sue.

Upcoming:

At the Shrewsbury Public Library:

"Local Inspiration" Part 1: September 6th to October 3

Part 2: October 3 to October 28.

At the Credit Union: "Harvest" Pull out the Fall colors with depictions of the many offerings of Autumn Novemer 1st.

Entry:

To the Library Show: Email Melissa at wordspree@gmail.com with size, title, name, medium and price, or call her at 508-579-8868. You can also contact Cindy at clstaub@aol.com or 508-829-5679

First drop off: Thursday, September 1st between 3:30-4:30 pm. Pick up/second drop off: Monday, October 3rd, between 3:30-4:30 pm.

Final Pick up: Friday, September 28th, between 3:30-4:30 pm. **To the Credit Union Show:** Drop off Novembert 1st.

Many thanks, to the exhibit committee for their dedication and hard work in coordinating all these displays. They will be hanging the Shrewsbury Library display on September 1.

Joseph will do everything he can to help by taking pictures ahead of time if possible, during the installation if not done ahead. He would also encourage members to photograph their own work, particularly if it will go under glass. Taking it before framing will avoid the reflection problems. If your photos don't look good, he will edit them in Photoshop.